
AHRQ Primary Care Learning Community Participant Survey

Thank you for being part of AHRQ’s Primary Care Learning Community over the past year. We convened 

the Learning Community with the goal of supporting primary care practices during the COVID-19 public 

health emergency. Over the past year, we invited partners from national, regional, state, and local 

organizations who work directly with primary care practices to share experiences and resources to 

address the new and ongoing needs of primary care during this public health emergency. 

We are inviting you to complete a brief survey to understand what worked and what we can improve for
future Learning Community activities. The survey will take about 5 minutes to complete. Your 
participation is voluntary and you may skip any questions you do not wish to answer. Please be assured 
that your data will be stored in a secure manner and kept strictly confidential. Your responses will only 
be used internally by AHRQ to help improve future learning community activities and will not be publicly
released. 

Your feedback is important and we appreciate your participation in this survey! 

Please click Start to begin the questionnaire.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

1. What role(s) do you have in working with primary care? (Select all that apply)

a. Primary care clinician

b. Primary care researcher

c. Quality improvement specialist

d. Public health professional

e. Policymaker

f. Primary care advocate

g. Educator

h. Other

2. In which state are you located? ____

3. Which learning community sessions did you attend? (Select all that apply)

a. 12/9/20: Providing Whole Person Care in the Age of COVID-19

b. 1/27/21: The Role of Practice Facilitation and Other Quality Improvement Strategies in 

Supporting Primary Care Practices During the COVID-19 Pandemic

c. 3/3/21: The Role of Primary Care in Dispelling Myths and Misinformation and Promoting 

COVID-19 Vaccine Confidence

d. 4/21/21: Experiences with Supporting Primary Care and COVID-19 Vaccination Efforts

e. 5/26/21: Current and Future Use of Telehealth in Primary Care

f. 6/30/21: Integrating Primary Care and Public Health in Response to COVID-19

g. 9/29/21: Integrating Behavioral Health and Primary Care during COVID-19
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h. 11/10/21: Supporting Well-being During COVID-19 and Beyond: Individual and 

Organizational Approaches for Primary Care

4. Which benefits did you receive by participating in the learning community? (Select all that apply)

a. Learned what other organizations are doing to respond to COVID-19

b. Gathered specific strategies to share with practices in my state

c. Accessed and/or shared available resources

d. Worked together to educate or advocate for policies

e. Stimulated ideas for evaluation or research

f. Engaged in opportunities to collaborate

g. Other (specify)

h. Did not gain any benefits

5. On a scale from 1 to 4, with 1 being not at all valuable and 4 being extremely valuable, please 

rate how valuable you found each of the following learning community activities. 

a. Small group discussions with other learning community members

b. Large group discussions with other learning community members

c. Presentations from guest speakers or panelists

d. Resources shared via the newsletter

e. Strategies shared during the learning community sessions

1 – Not all valuable

2 – Somewhat valuable

3 – Very valuable

4 – Extremely valuable

Not applicable/did not experience 

6. What would you like to see in future AHRQ learning communities? 

(Open ended question)

7. If AHRQ were to reconvene a primary care learning community, would you be interested in 

participating?

a. Yes

b. No

c. Maybe

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. We appreciate your feedback. This survey is authorized under 42 U.S.C. 299a. The confidentiality of your responses to this survey is
protected by Sections 944(c) and 308(d) of the Public Health Service Act [42 U.S.C. 299c-3(c) and 42 
U.S.C. 242m(d)].  Information that could identify you will not be disclosed unless you have consented 
to that disclosure. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 
minutes per response, the estimated time required to complete the survey. An agency may not 
conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it 
displays a currently valid OMB control number.  Send comments regarding this burden estimate or 
any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden, to: 
AHRQ Reports Clearance Officer Attention: PRA, Paperwork Reduction Project (0935-XXXX) AHRQ, 
5600 Fishers Lane, Room #07W42, Rockville, MD 20857. 


